
Pembroke Cultural Council – Minutes of 11/18/17 Meeting 
 
The meeting was held at the Pembroke Public Library and called to order at 9:40 a.m. with Kyle Harney, 
Genie King, Linda McCollum, Martha Scott & Carol Watches in attendance.  
 
Martha Scott was welcomed to the Council. Martha has been appointed to replace Lydia Hale who has 
moved out of town. 
 
The Council had 21 requests for 2018 funding totaling $13,385.00. PCC will receive $5400 from MCC, use 
the additional $330 of local funds and keep $30 for administration. 
 
The Council read and evaluated the twenty one grants and approved grants for seven of the requests for 
a total of $5700. The approved grants are for Friends of Pembroke Library for museum passes, 
Pembroke Arts Festival, Lydia Drake Library story hour, Pembroke Council on Aging for story tellers, 
Stephen Lewis poster display, Pembroke Public Library for Art Lessons and for the South Shore Natural 
Science Center for the Water Watch lecture series. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m. 


